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National Standards for Sustainable Drainage Systems 

 

A new standard titled National Standards for Sustainable Drainage Systems (SuDS) was 

published on 19 June 2025. We would like to notify the Inspector of this update and 

confirm that the NHRR scheme adheres to the principles and requirements set out in 

the new standard. 


